
Important Notification: Potential Phishing 

Attack 

Dear [Client's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to inform you of a recent security 

incident that may have impacted your account. 

On [Date], we identified a potential phishing attack that targeted some of our clients, which may 

have involved unauthorized attempts to gain access to sensitive information. 

While we have taken immediate measures to mitigate the impact and secure our systems, we 

encourage you to take the following steps to protect your account: 

• Change your password immediately. 

• Enable two-factor authentication if you haven't already. 

• Monitor your account for any suspicious activity. 

• Do not click on any links or download attachments from unknown sources. 

If you suspect any unusual activity on your account, please contact our support team 

immediately at [Support Email] or [Support Phone Number]. 

We take your security seriously and are here to assist you during this time. Thank you for your 

understanding and cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Company Contact Information] 


